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Dear Parents, 
 

As COVID-19 continues to change the way we live, work and learn, we are supporting 

our families with food hampers at this difficult time. The current hamper went out on 

Friday 5th February, providing food to support you and your child over the next 2 

weeks. As it is half term next week, we will then look to send out the next hamper on 

Monday 22nd February to last 2 weeks.  

 

To support you further, we have also been working alongside Staffordshire County 

Council’s Department for Work and Pensions (DWP) to provide each individual 

eligible child with a £15.00 eVoucher for February Half -Term 2021 as an added 

bonus to the food hampers.  

  
Before the end of this half -term, you will receive a link directly from us where you 

will be able to select an eVoucher from a supermarket of your choice. You will be able 

choose from ASDA, Morrisons, Tesco, Sainsburys, Marks & Spencer or Waitrose. The 

eVoucher code will be displayed on-screen and can be downloaded. 

  
To further support you, the District Family Hubs are helping individuals and 

families who need food and supplies. If you need some help to buy food because 

of COVID -19, they may be able to help you. They will be able to put you in touch 

with people and organisations across Staffordshire who are helping families to 

find food supplies. They may also be able to help some families with supermarket 

eVouchers. Their team of Family Hubs will do everything they can to help you, so 

please contact your Family Hub by visiting:  

 

https://www.staffordshireconnects.info/kb5/staffordshire/directory/service.page?id

=3cCTTuvaGic 
 
Can I take the time to thank our dedicated staff for sorting this out for you and for 
ensuring we support all of our families at this difficult time. 
 
 
Please take care, 
 
 
 
 
Mr S Russell 

Headteacher 
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